COPY.
Ilopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
28th October, 1921.

Dear Sirs,
With reference to yur letter of the 26th instant

relative to the case of the steamer “BOMBARDIFR® I have to
acguaing you that the guestion of the record of speecial
survey has received the careful conSideration of the
Committee snd I shall be gl4d if you will be guod enough
30 take a favourable opporiunity of interviewing the owner
and sscertaining whether he would be agreeable to the
Committee unsigning a record of S.5. No.5 = 8.20 in the
Register Book, it being understood that the subsequent
special surveys i, 2 and 3 will become Aue four, eight

an® twelve years respectiveiy from the speeial survey
H0.3 recorded iu the Reglsier Buoke

1 ame Dear Birs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,
HEWCA STLH=-0N=-2YLE *
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